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27th May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Rose & Crown Pub Car Park 
 
I have been informed by Mr Sanders, the current owner of the Rose & Crown pub that the car park will be 
closed from 1st June for approximately a week whilst improvement works are carried out.   
 
I would like to remind you all that although we are allowed to use the car park this should only be at drop 
off/collection times for short term parking.  The car park is private and must be respected at all times eg no 
littering.  The main purpose of the car park is for patrons of the pub, whose business contribute to the upkeep 
of the car park. 
 
After the works the car park will be locked by Mr Sanders at various times.  He will unlock the car park in the 
morning for drop off and it will be locked again at 9.30am, then reopened at 2.30pm for pick up and locked 
again at 4pm and will remain locked until the following morning.    
 
For reception children returning to school next Monday 1st June please park on the road opposite the school 
as you come into the village from the top of Frocester Hill.  When the works have been completed to the pub 
car park you can revert to the instructions in the Road Map sent out to returning families. 
 
We all need to be considerate and continue to work with the village to ensure that we can continue to use the 
pub car park in the future.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Wendy D’Arcy  
Headteacher 
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